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Dear parents and carers, 

It has been lovely to see so many of you in school this afternoon and I hope that you enjoyed seeing the school, 

your children’s learning and their classrooms.  I am looking at further opportunities to invite you in to school – 

please watch for further information in the newsletter. 

We have also had some of those less welcome visitors in school this week!  Please can I ask you to check your 

child’s hair for headlice from time to time and treat as required. 

We finally have a date for our Y5/6 play.  North Cambridge Academy have yet to confirm their transition dates but 

we have opted for Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th July for our performance dates.  We are hoping that these 

will be later than any secondary school open events, but we look to be flexible should there be a clash. The 

performances will start at 5pm – a letter with further detail will be sent out at the start of next half term. 

It has been another busy week in school.  I didn’t know anything about the Street Artist STIK until Y2/3 told me all 

about him.  They were producing some amazing versions of his art in their books – really very impressive. 

 

Have a good weekend – enjoy the Bank Holiday, 

Miss Shaw 

 

 

 

 

 E-Safety 

What Parents Need to Know about Group Chats 

Published 27th April 2022 by National Online Safety 
A free online safety guide on group chats. 

Occurring through messaging apps, on social media and in online games, group chats are among the most popular 
ways that young people engage with their peers online. Involving, by definition, three or more individuals, these 
groups allow users to send messages, images and videos to everyone in one place. While they are useful for helping 
friends, people with shared interests or members of a club to communicate and coordinate activities, they can also 
leave young people feeling excluded and bullied – as well as providing opportunities for inappropriate content to 
be shared and viewed. 

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as bullying, inappropriate 
content and unknown members. 

This is part of our Social Media, Online Bullying, Online Information and Online 
Relationships categories. 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 25th April – Friday 29th April 
The Aviary 80% 

Gosling 96% 
Wren 93% 

Ostrich 94% 
Kookaburra 93% 

Flamingo 92% 
Woodpecker 95% 

Toucan 93% 
Hummingbird 94% 

Whole School 93% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been presented to: 

Friday 29th April  

Toucan: Andrew, Fraser 

Hummingbird: Ezra, Amirah 

Woodpecker: Gracie, Cassius 

Flamingo: Donato, Harshan 

Kookaburra: Ahmed, Khadija 

Ostrich: Ana, Jheneah 

Wren: George M, Ayesha 

Gosling: Nusrah, Halima 

Aviary: Muhayddin, Faiza 

 


